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25 February 2013
To:
Whom it may Concern

From:   Lee Lyttle, Director


The Masters in Public Administration program

Subject: Acquisition of Monarch Sculpture Park property by Creekside Conservancy

  Letter of Support

I wholeheartedly support Creekside Conservancy in their efforts to acquire the Monarch Sculpture Park property located in Thurston County, Washington.  Many visual arts and environmental students and faculty at The Evergreen State College have engaged in academic internships, helped to maintain, and simply enjoyed this rare facility.  
This unique property not only supports the mission of the Conservancy, but also has been serving a wide spectrum of the community for many years.  Its location along side a major bike and nature trail, its environmental character, and its wonderful sculpture park and gallery has attracted diverse groups of citizens from throughout the region.  Further, this would be a major asset for the Conservancy.  Supporting this acquisition would not only further the Conservancy’s long-term goals in a major way; it would also save this valuable community asset. 
Any supporter, financial or otherwise, would find helping to preserve and maintain the Monarch Sculpture Park an investment well spent.

Most Sincerely,
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